





PLANNING AND DEVELOPMENT

400 La Crosse Street | La Crosse, WI 54601 | P: (608) 789-7512 | F: (608) 789-7318

April 13, 2017

Memo

To: Randy Turtenwald, City Engineer

From: Jason Gilman, Planning and Development Director

C: Scott Neumeister, Andrea Richmond

RE: Logan Northside Neighborhood Association CIP Requests

Dear Randy:

Per my discussions and correspondence with the Logan Northside Neighborhood Association, the following are items they'd like considered in their \$375,000 appropriation:

- 1. Improved lighting on George Street from the McDonalds to the bridge.
- 2. Improved lighting at Logan Middle School on some of the dark streets.
- 3. Replacement and/or removal of the trees on Rose Street, especially those along Central States Warehouse with the tree guards.
- 4. Coordination with and/or continuation of projects going on in the Lower Northside Depot Neighborhood
- 5. A New Neighborhood Welcome Sign near George and Clinton Streets

We also are putting in requests from the Planning Department outside the \$375K items for a continuous trail linkage behind the Black River Beach House as part of the system to connect Rose Street with Riverside Park and additional funding for the US 53/Exit 3 improvements to assure streetscaping is complete.